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Dear Parent / Carer 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support during my time as Head of Year at 
Tavistock College. Year 8 have been a fantastic year group and I have enjoyed working with them since 
Mrs Blackmore started her maternity leave. I am very proud to have been Head of Year to some 
incredible and talented students. I hope they continue to grow as individuals as they move through the 
college. 
 
As your child moves forward in to Year 9 Mr N Read will be taking over as their Head of Year. Mr Read 
is an experienced pastoral leader, and is very much looking forward to working with everyone. He is 
already familiarising himself with the young people and getting to know them. Along with the new Head 
of Year, your child will have a new tutor.  Please see below for details of your child’s new tutor group and 
tutor. 
 

 
Year 9 Tutor Group 

 
Year 8 Tutor 

9FA Mrs R Millidge & Mrs E Pearson 
9B Ms P Kendall 
9T Dr N Mathieson 
9TA Mr D Unsworth 
9F Mr D Bailey 
9DA Mrs S Pendle 
9D Mr M Savage 
9G Mrs N Sealey & Mrs J Harris 

 

 

If you have any concerns or queries regarding this report or would like to discuss anything with me 
please telephone me on 01822 614231 ext. 287 or email e.lane@tavistockcollege.org 
 
Mr Nick Read, can be contacted on 01822 614231 ext. 225 or emailed at n.read@tavistockcollege.org 
 
I hope you have a wonderful summer break and look forward to welcoming students back to college on 
Tuesday 3nd September 2019. 
 

Yours sincerely   
 

 

Mr E Lane 
Head of Year 8 

  

 

 


